September 5, 2012
D. Mark Goodwin, P.E.


mark@goodwinengineers.com

Mark Goodwin & Associates, P.A.

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199


RE:
Saltillo Unit II, W.O. # 773481, (A-10/D007)


Engineers Certification - Release of Financial Guaranty—Unaccepted 

Engineers Stamp dated 01/17/07

Engineers Certification dated 08-17-12
Dear Mr. Goodwin,
Based upon your Engineer’s Certification submitted on 08/17/2012, the above referenced plan is not adequate for Grading and Drainage Certification for Release of Financial Guaranty for the following reasons:
· Please remove the plywood covering the inlet on the north end of Pinzon Street and provide a detail for the wall section in this area.
· Please employ a better BMP for sediment control.

· Show the swale/berm that directs drainage away from the wall west of the inlet discussed above.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

      Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer--Hydrology, 
Development and Building Services

C:
Marilyn Maldonado, COA# 773481

File

